
 

Dear Parents, 

I’m writing to see if you all are doing well. We all miss you terribly and hope to see 

you all soon. Although it’s quite uncertain time for everyone and I just wanted to 

reassure that we will get through this together, this too shall pass. We are here to 

support the students as well as yourself so please do not hesitate to contact us 

through these challenging time. 

I understand this may be a particularly difficult time for our Hedgehog students, 

remember our children can understand and often take their emotional cues from 

us adults. So, how you respond to the situation is very important. Try to keep a 

certain routine; it gives our children an increased feeling of safety in the context of 

uncertainty especially if they’re not at school.  

Please find some useful information, a tool kit for you to use at home. Take this as 

an opportunity to spend some quality time with your children and I look forward 

to the day we see each other again. 

 Finally, a big virtual hug to all my lovelies! 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Khan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


